Good evening Ramily,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly announcements.

This is a busy week for NEMS. We have our annual data and desserts parent night on Tuesday, February 25 at 5:30 pm. This is a great opportunity to learn about your student's data in Math and ELA, see some of their Black History Projects, and find out how you can help your students at home to be successful on their EOG's.

Our Athletic Awards presentation for Fall and Winter sports will be on Wednesday, February 26 at 6 pm at Northeast High School. We will be celebrating all sports with the exception of Football. They had an individual awards presentation.

Interim reports (progress reports) will be available on PowerSchool on Wednesday, February 26. This is also CTE Spirit Week at NEMS. Flyer is attached. 

The high school will be providing a detailed overview of the high school transition for all 8th grade students and parents on the evening of Mar. 3rd. We will share more information when it is available.

We are excited to announce that the 2025 Northeast Guilford Middle School yearbook is now on sale, but time is running out!  Place your order for the yearbook at jostensyearbooks.com or by calling 1-877-767-5217.

Spring sports tryouts are coming up in 2 weeks, so if you student wants to participate, please make sure they have everything they need uploaded to DragonFly.

Those are all of the announcements for this week. Let's keep growing because we are "Capable of "NE" thing" and let's have a great week!
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